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JULY NEWSLETTER - DIVISION 10

YOUTH OPPORTUNITIES FUND $

The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) is a grant to Key Club and Key
Club members for scholarships and service opportunities. Clubs may
request funds from $100 to $2,000. This application is due by
October 15. Your club’s dues must be paid in order to qualify for this
grant. For more information, click the link below:
https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

FALL RALLY!!! ey

Fall Rally is an annual event where Key Club members gather at
Dollywood and meet the District Board and Kiwanis from all
over the Kentucky-Tennessee District. Included with your
discounted ticket, you will receive park admission, a Meal
Voucher, and a Fall Rally T-shirt. The District Convention theme
is revealed on this day. Hope to see you there!

AT-HOME VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES Yﬁ\

Due to the ongoing pandemic, volunteer opportunities can
be difficult but there are still many ways to help from home.
You can make cards/ goody bags for healthcare workers,
make and donate face masks, organize virtual auctions where
the funds are donated to a cause of your choosing and more!


https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

INTERNATIONAL UPDATE 9

Earlier this month, Key Club International hosted a virtual
leadership conference where Key Club members were able to listen
to guest speakers, attend workshop sessions, and meet some
members from the International board. In addition, the 2020-2021
Key Club International Board has officially been elected into office!

IMPORTANT DATES

October 1, 2020 - Annual Dues are payable
October 15, 2020 - Youth Opportunities Fund deadline
October 17, 2020 - Dollywood Fall Rally
November 2-6, 2020 - Key Club week
December 1, 2020 - Annual dues become Delinquent

CONTACT ME! | 9

Email: leann@ktkey.org
Instagram: kt.division.10
Website: ktkey.org
“Follow ktkeyclub on all platforms*®



https://www.ktkey.org/

